
Hampshire Chamber of Commerce 

Fareham College, Bishopsfield Road, Fareham, Hampshire, PO14 1NH 

Received 4 July 2023 

 

Subject: Review of Statement of Licensing Policy, Licensing Act 2003 

 

Fao: Briony Appletree, Interim Licensing Team Leader, Licensing Team at Havant 

Borough Council 

  

Hi Briony, 

  

Thank you for your letter seeking comments in regards to Havant Borough Council’s 

review of its Statement of Licensing Policy, published under section 5 of the 

Licensing Act 2003. 

  

Our Chief Executive/Executive Chair at Hampshire Chamber of Commerce, and the 

Chair of our Portsmouth & District Business Strategy Group at Hampshire Chamber 

of Commerce have reviewed the Statement of Licensing Policy. It is a 

comprehensive statement, and we are happy with it. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Lisa Hall 

PA to the Executive Directors/Business Information Manager 

Hampshire Chamber of Commerce 

  

Registered office: 

Hampshire Chamber of Commerce, 

Fareham College, Bishopsfield Road, 

Fareham, Hampshire, PO14 1NH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Trading Standards 

Hampshire County Council, The Castle, Winchester, SO23 8UD 

Received 4 July 2023 

 

Subject: Review of statement of licensing policy, Principles of Gambling Act 2005 

 

Dear Havant Licensing, to confirm we have received your letters re the above 

reviews.  

 

We have no comments. 

 

Many thanks, 

Toby 

 

Toby Green 

Trading Standards Manager – Proactive Interventions 

 

Hampshire County Council - Trading Standards Service, 

Postal address: Hampshire County Council, Universal Services, The Castle, 

Winchester SO23 8UD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Hampshire and IOW Fire and Rescue Service 

Headquarters, Leigh Road, Eastleigh, Hampshire, SO50 9SJ 

Received 8 July 2023 

 

Subject: FW: CONSULTATION: Review of Statement of Licensing Policy, Licensing 

Act 2003 - Havant Borough Council 

 

Good afternoon 

 

Many thanks for sending over the attached document – there are no comments from 

HIWFRS. 

 

Tor Strowger (She/her) 

Station Manager Protection Delivery 

Protection Department 

 

Headquarters 

Leigh Road, Eastleigh 

Hampshire, SO50 9SJ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Langstone Residents Association  

c/o Secretary, 18 Southbrook Road, Langstone, Havant, PO9 1RN 

Received 13 July 2023 

 

Subject: REVIEW OF STATEMENT OF PRINCIPLES -- LICENSING ACT 2003 AND 

GAMIMG ACT 2005 

 

Dear Briony Appletree,  

 

Your References. LA 2003 Policy 2023. and GA2005 Policy 2023 

 

I have received your letters dated 3 July 2023.  Please note the correct address for 

such correspondence is Langstone Residents' Association, c/o Secretary, 18 

Southbrook Road, Langstone, Havaant, PO9 1 RN. 

 

The letters received requested comments on the proposed changes to Havant 

Borough's Policies regarding Licensing and Gambling.  The draft Statements of 

Principal's have been read and I confirm the LRA is happy to endorse the revised 

Statements. 

 

Kind regards 

 

David Pattenden 

Secretary, Langstone Residents' Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


